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October 26, 2004

Mr. Kevin Gill

Manitoulin TLX Inc.

1335 Shawson Drive
Mississauga, ON L4W 1C4
Canada

Dear Mr. Gill, SVI# 9C9D21C1-A8B5-462D-8741-CB97D854C23E

On behalf of the United States Customs Service, we welcome you as a partner
in the fight against terrorism. By applying for the Customs-Trade Partnership
Against Terrorism (C-TPAT) through the Free and Secure Trade (FAST)
program, you are making a commitment to assisting U.S. Customs in
enhancing the security of our borders and promoting the efficient flow of
international trade.

The participation of Manitoulin TLX Inc. and others from the U.S./Canada
border highway carrier community is the first important step in what promises to
be a sustained effort to meet the challenge posed by the terrorist threat to the
United States. Your role as a C-TPAT member will be to secure your supply
chains against possible compromise and to strive for high levels of regulatory
compliance,

Our commitment to you, consistent with our mission-critical objectives, is to
provide a secure entry process and the prompt resolution of any outstanding
issues affecting Customs processing of your conveyances.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that you have been conditionally
approved to participate in the FAST program.

Be advised that the review and approval of your Supply Chain Security Profile
is required to finalize your C-TPAT enroliment and to continue available
benefits. If your profile has already been submitted, it is currently in the review
process and a response will be forwarded to you within 60 days.

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact the U.S. Customs
C-TPAT division at (202) 927-0520.

U.S. Customs FAST Processing Center



